
‘Enabling everyone to flourish’      Respect, Perseverance, Creativity 

Calendar update 

SATs information 

Well done to Year 6 who have now completed their SATs tests. Results will be shared with families when 

available in July. Children in Year 2 will now begin their tests with Mrs Wiggins over the coming weeks. They are 

deliberately kept very low key and will be carried out in small groups. Results will be shared with end of year 

reports.  

Outdoor learning day – 23rd May  

We aim to spend the day outside. If it’s wet, please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and a pair of wellies. 

Let’s hope for some good weather in which case sun cream and a hat would be a great help!  

Celebration service – 26th May, 2.30pm  

Families are invited to join us on 26th May at 2.30pm. We are hoping that the children will be able to tell you all 

about our library art project too as we are planning to have a visiting artist work with the children for the day.  

Please note: this is also the last day of term.  

Multiplication tables checks – w/c 5th June  

Mr Bryant will work with the children to complete the Year 4 tables checks at any point in the first three weeks 

of term.  

Phonics screening checks – w/c 12th June 

Mrs Wiggins will work with each child in Year 1 to complete the phonics screening check during the week.  

Health week and sports day – w/c 19th June 

Mr Bryant is currently organising a range of events for this year’s health week. We would like to invite you to 

join us at the end of the week for our annual sports day on the school field. All families are welcome to join us 

and to see the children compete in a range of events. Please arrive at 1pm and bring along something to sit on. 

We may need offers of gazebos if the weather looks to be hot.    
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Attendance information 

Our latest attendance information is as follows: 

 Wrens Robins Swallows  Hawks  Whole school 

Attendance this 

week 

100% 98.9% 92.9% 98.6% 97.5% 

Lates last week  0 4 1 5 10 

 

Our whole school target is 96.5% and our overall attendance to date is 94.6%. We are also aiming for zero lates. 

We ask that all families ensure they do not book holidays during term time as this seriously disrupts your child’s 

education and puts them behind in their learning. It is vital children do not miss out as it can be very difficult to 

help them to catch up again.  

 

 Flourish awards 

Last Friday, the following children were recognised for excellent effort and attitude towards learning. 

Wrens – Henry was recognised as a mathematician, and Reuben for his kindness during Wren’s visit to Beaufort 

House.  

Robins – Jenson was recognised for his computing and Erin for activities during PE.  

Swallows – Freddie’s work as a historian was recognised, along with Abigail using evidence to support her 

reading answers.  

Hawks – Vera’s work as a mathematician was recognised, along with Maisy’s achievements during Volleyball.  
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Term 4/5 calendar 

Event Date and time Information 

All-age service at St Mary’s  21st May, 10am  All are invited to attend.  

Outdoor learning day 23rd May   

Last day of Term 5  26th May, 3pm  Including celebration service open to 

all at 2.30pm.  

First day of Term 6  5th June, 8.30am   

Year 4 multiplication tables check 

window opens  

5th June   

New EYFS parent information 

session  

8th June, 7pm   

Year 1 phonics screening check  w/c 12th June   

Year 5/6 residential  12th – 14th June  Mr Bryant and Mrs Eaton will 

accompany the children. Mr Riddington 

will teach Swallow Class.  

Year 6 Leavers’ service at 

Gloucester Cathedral  

15th June   

Hawkesbury Upton 5K  17th June   

Health week  w/c 19th June  Children will take part in a range of 

activities designed to help them 

understand how to have a healthy 

lifestyle.  

New EYFS children visits to school  20th June, 1.30pm  

6th July, 11am  

 

Sports day  23rd June, pm  All families are invited to join us on the 

field.  

Dogs Trust workshops  27th June  An opportunity for children to 

understand how to stay safe around 

dogs.  

Moving up morning  28th June  Children will spend the morning with 

their new classes.  

INSET day  30th June  School will be closed to all children.  

Storyteller Clive Pig visiting school  6th July   

Reports sent out  7th July   

Class photos  11th July   

Parent council meeting  14th July   

Leavers’ service at St Mary’s 

Church  

17th July, 9.30am  All families are invited to join us.  

Year 6 performance  21st July, 2pm   

Last day of Term 6  21st July   

Dates can also be found on our school website: https://hawkesburyprimaryschool.co.uk/category/news/   

 

https://hawkesburyprimaryschool.co.uk/category/news/

